
 
 
 
 
WHEREAS the Mayor, Members of Council and staff at the City of Mississauga are saddened to 
learn of the passing of Elaine Krayacich, Library Assistant, Mississauga Library, on Wednesday, 
June 29, 2022.    
 
AND WHEREAS Elaine started with the City of Mississauga in 2003 a Supervisor in the 
Circulation Department at the Central Library. She was later transferred to the Readers’ Den 
department providing support for the book club and Homebound Services.  Recently, following 
the closure of the Central Library for renovation, she joined the Erin Meadows team. 
 
AND WHEREAS Elaine was a reliable, hard-working, individual and was pleasant, polite and 
helpful to all.  Elaine will be missed by her colleagues and those in the community who were 
fortunate enough to know her service and kindness.  
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that sincere condolences be extended on behalf of the 
Mayor, Members of Council and staff of the City of Mississauga to the Krayacich family 
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